

Riddings Close Ketley Telford Shropshire TF1 5HF

meadowsprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Joseph Piatczanyn BEd (Hons) CofEPQH

33362@telford.gov.uk



© 01952 386230



We're going on a leader hunt... we're going to find a great one!

Dear Prospective Candidate,

I am delighted that you are taking an interest in the position of Early Years and Year One Leader at Meadows Primary School and Nursery. This is an exceptionally exciting time for our school, and finding the very best Early Years Leader is our top priority.

Our Early Years and Year One classrooms are moving forward significantly, and we are committed to making it a beacon of our practice! We believe that with the right leadership, we can achieve remarkable progress and set new standards in early childhood education. If the prospect of a brand new Reception free-flow learning environment, following £50,000 of investment, a planned refurbishment of our Nursery and a chance to lead a large and ambitious Early Years and Year One team is exciting for you, please do get in touch!

I encourage you to explore our website, which offers an exciting opportunity to view our school and learn more about our vision and values. Additionally, I welcome you to arrange a tour to find out more about us and see firsthand the vibrant and nurturing environment we provide for our children.

Our school's vision is to enable all in our school family to aspire, grow and flourish - if you feel able to commit to this, and believe that every child deserves a champion, Meadows may just be the right school for you!

Please note that the salary for this position is negotiable for the right candidate, and there is potential for part-time work.

Thank you for considering this opportunity. We look forward to the possibility of welcoming you to our team.

Best wishes,

Mr J Piatczanyn

J. Piatzany

Headteacher



